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Construction Progress Report 

 
 

The design and construction of the new Immigration Headquarters 
(HQ) commenced in June 2019 and the superstructure construction was 
completed in 2022.  Internal finishes and building services works were in 
progress.  According to the current progress, the overall construction is 
expected to be completed by Q3 2023.  Offices and facilities currently 
accommodated at the Immigration Tower in Wan Chai and located in 
various districts will be relocated to the HQ in Tseung Kwan O in phases 
in 2024. 
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